
THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS
AUSTIN

May 16, 1958
DEPARTMENT OF THE

HISTORY AND PHILOSOPHY OF EDUCATION

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

As I promised, I wrote my dear friend Dr. Arthur L. Campa about
the GI Forum convention of July 4-5. I have a letter from him say-
ing he will be happy to join us. I have indicated that his expenses
will be paid by the Forum. So, write to him. His address is: Depart-
ment of Modern Languages, University Park, Denver 10, Colorado. I
would appreciate a carbon of the letter you write him, as he and I
may want to put , our heads together on our talks.

Mrs. 54nchez and I want to spend a couple or three days in
Corpus, and maybe find someone to take us fishing. For years we
have had offers to take us out, but we haven't had time. Maybe we
can this time. And if Ariuro comes for an extra day we might try
to teach him how to fishl

It-Was good to see you at the Alba affair.

7 /

George I. Sdnchez, Chairma

CC: A. L. Campa
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